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Comments: | write in regards to the recent suggestion that regulations regarding bat habitats in Danial Boone
National Forest might be loosened. | implore you not to do this. In fact, if anything, the regulations should be
strengthened. The bats are endangered and rely on us to ensure their survival. Do the right thing. Put nature
ahead of greed. There is always time to make money. Once gone, the bats can not be replaced.



